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   LISTSERV #95
 

Welcome to the SHCC LISTSERV.  The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD. 


Sent: Monday, November 29, 2010 5:58 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #95 - DUNS Numbers for Multifamily Payments


SHCC is retransmitting the important HUD announcement below, to ensure our Listserv subscribers receive this information. We encourage Owners and Agents to act now to obtain a DUNS number and register with CCR.



Owners and Agents with Section 8, Section 202, 811 and Rent Supplement Contracts

We recently learned that all recipients of HUD financial assistance will be required to register in the Central Contractor Registry (CCR) in order for assistance payments to continue to be made as a result of Federal Regulation 5350: I-01, dated July 15, 2010:

http://www.hud.gov/offices/adm/grants/ffrccrrqmts.pdf
At this time payments continue to be made to those owners that have not yet registered with CCR but it is anticipated the requirement will be enforced in the very near future.  HUD Headquarters also anticipates issuing a Notice within the next 45 days that will provide additional details concerning this requirement.  We will provide you with the additional information as soon as it becomes available.

If you have not already done so please complete the registration process as soon as possible to avoid unnecessary delays receiving your monthly subsidy.

In order to register with CCR you must have a Data Universal Numbering System (DUNS) number.

Information concerning obtaining a DUNS number is available at: http://www.dnb.com/us/duns_update/
Information concerning CCR (Central Contractor Registration) is available at: https://www.bpn.gov/ccr/default.aspx











